
To:   Ken Oyadomari   
E-Mail:   ken@capellaspace.com
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 06, 2018

Subject:   FCC File No. 0066-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

You have indicated you are seeking to obtain authorization for the following frequency bands:

"Overview of Operations
Capella seeks to use the following frequency bands:
1) 2025-2110 MHz for uplink;
2) 8025-8400 MHz for downlink;
3) 9300-10000 MHz for SAR imaging; and
4) 161.9625 MHz, 161.025 MHz, 156.775 MHz, and 156.825 MHz for automatic identification system
(“AIS”) monitoring".

However, on your application you have entered different frequency bands. Please explain.

Additionally, please go back to your application and enter the ERP for 2035.5-2036.5 MHz and
9400-9900 MHz.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   February 06, 2018 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     40611


